
Bake Sale 

Labor Day Monday * September 2, 2024  

Sidewalk east side of the Quilt Bank 

Main Street, Newell, SD  

     7:30 am—12:30 pm (or until gone) 

 

  
  
  
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Proceeds from the Bake Sale  
will go towards the  

Newell Festivals of Trees event  
which will be held in the  

Newell City Hall on December 7, 2024. 

Money raised with the Festival of Trees goes to 
the Newell Ambulance and Fire Department 

If you would like to help by donating 

Bake Items for the sale or if you have 

any questions,  please contact  

Judy Heisler at 605-210-2586 


